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Lisa Beffa <lmbeffa@gmail.com> 
To: bosone@edcgov.us 
Cc: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Dear Supervisor Hidal, 

Mon, May 10, 2021 at 5:58 PM 

I am writing to give my opinion for tomorrow's meeting regarding the Sheriffs use of body cameras. I am fully in support 
of the Sheriffs implementation of body cameras. Body cameras are essential to provide video evidence in court, and to 
give the people a sense of safety in knowing that the officers' actions will be documented during an encounter. I am also 
in support of officers being accountable for their actions if they should act inappropriately or make a mistake that results in 
bodily harm, just as myself, a physician, am responsible for my actions when a patient is under my care. In addition, we 
can no longer deny the fact that black and other non-white minorities are being treated differently by peace officers and 
Sheriffs in our country. Let's make sure that does not happen here in El Dorado County. Please consider my opinion 
during your vote tomorrow. 

Thank you for listening. 

Lisa Beffa, MD 
2521 Clarksville Rd 
Rescue, CA 95672 
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County of El Dorado Clerk of the Board <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Support for Sheriff Body Cameras 
1 message 

Liz Zapalac <liz_zapalac@sbcglobal.net> 
To: The BOSFIVE <bosfive@edcgov.us>, "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Hello Ms. Novasel and Ms. Dawson, 

Mon, May 10, 2021 at 5:21 PM 

Justice will be better served if the El Dorado County sheriffs wear body cameras. We have 
learned so much useful information from police body cameras in the United States over recent 
years. Additionally, sheriffs will likely behave better if their actions are recorded. Please support 
the implementation of cameras even if the Sheriff's Office does not. Thank you. 
Liz Zapalac 
South Lake Tahoe 
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